
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

September 25, 2023 

 

Dear St. John’s Tenants and Families, 

We have been notified of four St. John’s Lutheran Community employees that have 

tested positive for COVID-19.  There is one Woodlands tenants that have tested positive 

for COVID-19 as well.   

Due to this COVID-19 outbreak, masks should be worn in all areas of the Woodlands 

Skilled Nursing area at this time. Testing kits are available at the receptionist desk if you 

would like to test yourself for COVID-19. 

If you are ill or have had recent exposure to someone with COVID-19, please refrain 

from visiting. Please remember to sanitize your hands often and check the postings on 

the entrance doors for current masking requirements for visiting our campuses.  

Thank you for your continuous support. 

Sincerely,    

Krystal Lunning, RN 

Infection Preventionist 

St. John’s Lutheran Community 

 

 

 

 

You'll find a home in our community. 
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